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Post Primary Admissions
will take place online this year

The Online Portal will open on
March 1st 2021

Continued information and guidance will be

provided to parents by the EA and
schools over the coming months

For help and advice, parents/guardians can contact our Admissions Helpdesk via
email: postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk




